Dear Joanne,
As a long standing business partner of Valleys Radio we fully support the proposed co
location of Valleys Radio with the sister stations, Swansea Sound and The Wave in

Swansea Gate Business Park. This support is offered on the condition that the content
and transmission coverage along with the quality of service is maintained.

Yours sincerely,

Gino Fulgoni,

Events Manager.



